
 

   

 

                         28.02.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     I am pleased to share that, our energy and water supplies remain stable, ensuring that our 
production processes are uninterrupted and fully optimized. All of our equipment is operating 
at peak performance, with no reported issues, which is a testament to the steady progress we 
achieve every day. 
  
     Thank you once again for your ongoing support. We are excited to see what we can 
accomplish as we move forward together. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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